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About the works  
Transport and Main Roads is delivering a 
$160.7 million package of Gold Coast 
road transport infrastructure upgrades to 
cater for current and expected future 
traffic volumes. Delivery of these projects 
will also help ensure the road network is in 
good shape ahead of the Gold Coast 2018 
Commonwealth Games. 
 
As part of this package, work will soon 
start on improvements to the Gooding 
Drive roundabout and at the Palm 
Meadows Drive intersection. 
 
The $6.7 million construction contract has 
been awarded to Civil Mining & 
Construction Pty Ltd (CMC) and includes: 
 
• an additional lane starting on the 

approach from Gooding Drive east, 
continuing through the roundabout and 
connecting to Gooding Drive west to 
reduce congestion 

• a new free-flow slip lane from Gooding 
Drive west to Nerang–Broadbeach 
Road north to increase efficiency 

• partial two-aspect (red and amber) 
traffic signals installed on the Gooding 
Drive east and Robina Parkway north 
approaches to improve safety 

• new line-marking and directional 
signage to assist motorists in 
negotiating the roundabout safely 

• extending footpaths and improving 
road crossings for pedestrian and 
cycling connections 

• installing traffic signals at the Palm 
Meadows Drive intersection  

• fencing and earthworks to facilitate the 
relocation of services. 

What to expect 
CMC will commence work on  
Monday 22 May and the project will 
continue until late 2017. The site 
compound will be established on the road 
reserve on the southern side of the 
Gooding Drive roundabout (Robina 
Parkway).  
 
Standard work hours and days will be 
Monday to Saturday, 6am to 6pm, 
however it is expected that some night 
works will be required due to high traffic 
volumes at the roundabout. 
 
During construction:  
 

• Motorists can expect lane closures, 
reduced speed limits, increased 
congestion and construction vehicles 
entering and exiting from site 
compound. Drive to conditions, allow 
extra travel time and choose 
alternative routes if possible. 

• Residents near to the work zone may 
experience increased noise, dust and 
vibration, however every effort will be 
made to minimise construction 
impacts. 

• Public transport users – eastbound 
and westbound bus stops near Palm 
Meadows Drive will impacted during 
these works. Visit 
www.translink.com.au for details. 

• Pedestrian and cyclist detours and 
changed paths may be required at 
times during construction. Be vigilant 
and keep personal safety top of mind. 

 
It is important to note that this work schedule 
depends on weather, site and contractor conditions 
and may change without notice.  
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Keeping informed 
To keep up-to-date subscribe to the free SMS or email traffic alert services. 
For more information: 
 
Phone: 1300 187 037*  
Email: GoodingDrive@tmr.qld.gov.au 
Web: www.tmr.qld.gov.au/projects  
 
* Check with your service provider for call costs 


